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Pictures from the Meeting



This from Fernando:
Our member Dennis wrote an article for the AMA magazine. Below are the details.

For the glider guys among us......I just had an article published in the July edition of Model Aviation 
titled "Professional Fuselage Tailboom Repair" starting on page 72.  Though the column is by Gordon 
Buckland,  he acknowledges in the first paragraph that I wrote the article.  If you did not sign up to 
have the digital copy of the magazine, you can't see the second part of the article.  If you want it. I'll be 
glad to email it to you.


